
January 11, 2021 

To: Milwaukee City Historic Preservation Commission 

From:  FoxBeach LLC, Wendy Wasserman 

I propose to have 21 Ultimate Wood Double Hung Tilt Pac windows installed at 1696-98 N. Marshall by 

July 31, 2021 allowing for delivery of them which is projected to arrive in 8-10 weeks and then have 

them painted white because they do not arrive painted from the factory.  With the painting and 

installation, I estimate that this time frame will be sufficient. I consulted with the owner Dan of Lisbon, 

Storm and Screen and Tim Askin and they both indicated that these Wood Windows are acceptable 

according to the Historic Preservation requirements as indicated in the guidelines. 


